
Forward 

It is indeed a matter of great prestige that the Journal of Obstetrics and Gynaecology of India 

is publishing this December 1998 issue as a special issue on "FOGS! GUIDELINES ". 

There are rapid advances taking place in our specialiry by leaps and bounds from time to time. 

The practising Obstetrician & Gynaecologist and even the family physician has to be abreast 

with the advancing knowledge. 

This is an attempt to give our FOGS! members highlights in managing some common Obstetric 

and Gynaecological conditions met within their practice. 

Prof. Dr. R. Raj an, President of FOGS I (1998) mooted the idea of "FOGS! GUIDELINES " . 

and requested some of our FOGS! leading experts to contribute their views on managing some 

common problems in obstetrics and Gynaecology, from their mature experience. 

I hope this pecial issue will be of immense help to both the practising Obstetrician and 

Gynaecologist and family physician especially in moufusil area, and will prove to be a good 

reference book in their busy schedule. 
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